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●​ Midway modular building has been delivered and set. 

●​ San Antonio Elementary modular building should be delivered by Monday, 

December 19, 2022. 

●​ Concrete tables for outdoor classrooms throughout the district have been 

delivered and are being scheduled for assembly. 

●​ Football stadium lights are now scheduled to be installed in mid-January. 

●​ Crews continue to diligently clean and disinfect all district school buildings. 

●​ Maintenance continues to work on grounds and complete work orders, 

along with day to day maintenance as usual. 

 

 
 
 


